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The  Saint  John  Police  are  seeking  the  public’s  assistance  in  identifying  the
individual(s) involved in the damage and theft of several parking meters.  

It is alleged that: 

On July 14, 2025, Saint John Police were contacted by the City of Saint John. It
was reported that Irving Security had located several “old style” parking meters.
It was determined that 5 meters had been removed from 3 different areas in the
uptown vicinity. 

On July 21, 2025, the Saint John Police received a second report from the City of
Saint John. It was reported that during the weekend of July 18-19, 2025, eight (8)
more parking meters were stolen from the uptown area. Five of the stolen meters
have been recovered. 

If you have information regarding this incident, contact the Saint John Police at
506-648-3333, or if you wish to remain anonymous, contact Crime Stoppers at
1-800-222-8477 or 1-800-222-T.I.P.S.  

Together a safe, secure, healthy community. 
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